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February 14, 2023 
 
Secretary Pete Buttigieg 
Office of the Secretary of Transportation 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Dear Secretary Buttigieg,  
 
On behalf of the Ohio-Kentucky-Indiana Regional Council of Governments (OKI), I am writing in support 

of Sycamore Township’s FY2023 Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) 

Grant application. OKI is a Metropolitan Planning Organization committed to developing collaborative 

strategies to improve the quality of life and the economic vitality of the region. 

Sycamore Township’s grant application will fund improvements to the Kenwood Road corridor. The 

Kenwood Road corridor is a heavily traveled route with significant transportation and safety concerns. 

Plans for the corridor are vital to Sycamore Township’s work to ease congestion and increase safety in the 

community.  

OKI is pleased to support Sycamore Township on this project and appreciates your time and consideration. 

If there is anything else I can do to support this application, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely,  

 
Mark R. Policinski 
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